

P.O. Box 5035 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6A 4L9

June 24, 2016

J.M. Fleming Managing Director, Planning and City Planner

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on June 23, 2016 resolved:

7. That, on the recommendation of the Managing Director, Planning and City Planner, the proposed by-law appended to the revised staff report dated June 20, 2016 to amend By-law No. L.S.P.-3389-65 for the Mathers Cemetery BE INTRODUCED at the Municipal Council meeting to be held on June 23, 2016, to correct the municipal address from 3557 Colonel Talbot Road to 3551 Colonel Talbot Road; it being noted that this matter has been considered by the London Advisory Committee on Heritage. (2016-S09) (7/12/PEC)

C. Saunders City Clerk /ib

cc: J. Yanchula, Manager, Urban Regeneration

K. Gonyou, Heritage Planner

H. Tomlinson, Documentation Services Representative

K. Butts, Executive Assistant, Planning Advisory Committee on Heritage

www.london.ca